
Appendix 3: Stakeholder consultation 

 

Consultation with stakeholders will take place in autumn 2017. 

The following parties have been identified as having a direct interest in the 

reorganisation of the Public Health Service in Harrow. 

Stakeholders 

Public Health Service Staff 

Trades Unions 

Harrow CCG 

Schools in Harrow 

Pharmacies in Harrow 

Voluntary sector in Harrow 

Public Health England London region 

 

 

Residents of Harrow are not included in this consultation as a number of consultations with 

residents of Harrow have been held in relation to the deletion of discretionary services, for 

example, the Smoking Cessation service, which have been reported previously as part of 

MTFS Peoples Services cabinet papers. 


